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Dear Member
At the end of this newsletter you will find a list of forthcoming DPA competitions which will be sent to you from
time to time. You are a registered amateur member of the DPA so we are sending you the sixth of several impor-
tant DPA announcements regarding the competition scene in the UK so that you are fully informed. If you missed
any of the previous Newsletters you can obtain a copy from our website at 

www.dancepromotersassociation.co.uk

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT
BOURNEMOUTH SUMMER FESTIVAL

The Bournemouth Summer Festival incorporating the United Kingdom ʻClosedʼ Championships takes place on
July 8th, 9th and 10th at the Pavilion Ballroom in Bournemouth. You can now enter on-line at
www.dancepromotersassociation.co.uk 
REMEMBER THAT YOU CAN OBTAIN DOUBLE POINTS IN ALL NATIONAL LEAGUE CHARTS IN ALL THE UNITED
KINGDOM CLOSED CHAMPIONSHIPS and EXTRA POINTS FOR THE BOURNEMOUTH MASTERS CHAMPI-
ONSHIPS. THE LOWER GRADES WILL ALSO RECEIVE DOUBLE POINTS FOR THEIR COMPETITIONS AT
BOURNEMOUTH.

CLOSING DATE FOR ALL ENTRIES IS THURSDAY 7TH
JUNE and late entries will NOT be accepted.

If you have already entered online please check that you have received a confirmation of your entry. If not please
contact dpaenquiry@googlemail.co.uk 
As soon as possible after this date a timetable for the entire Festival will be sent to you in addition to being
published in Dance News. This will mean that you can plan your visit to Bournemouth in detail and know when
you are dancing round by round.

E-MEMBERSHIP CARDS
Everyone has been sent their membership number on an e-membership card by e-mail and if you have not re-
ceived this please contact us by e-mail at: dpaenquiry@googlemail.com and we will send as soon as possible.
We would like to take this oportunity of expressing our thanks for the support you have given to the new Amateur
Division of the Dance Promotersʼ Association. We will continue to keep you informed of future developments.
If you have any questions or worries please write to the above e-mail and we will do our very best to give you
an answer.

We are closing this newsletter from the DPA with the next monthʼs list of DPA competitions in the UK. Further
future events can be obtained from our website at www.dancepromotersassociation.co.uk 

Enjoy your dancing. 
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If you have any questions please contact a member of the Management Executive Committee of the Dance Pro-
motersʼ Association who are

Nigel Horrocks (Chairman). Email: dpachairman@gmail.com 
David Trueman (Secretary). Email: dpasecretary@googlemail.com
Jackie Conway (Treasurer). Email: dpatreasurer@googlemail.com

John Leach. Email: editor@dance-news.co.uk
Mark Lunn. Email: dpachairpersonsouth@gmail.com

David Douglass. Email: susan390franklin@btinternet.com
Robert Barley. Email: dpasecretarywaleswest@gmail.com

Derrick Squires. Telephone: 01708 740707
Richard Hopkins. Email: dpachairpersonwaleswest@gmail.com

Margaret Redmond. Email: dpachairpersonnorth@gmail.com
Stan Page (Honorary President). Telephone 0121 453 1351

ALL GENERAL ENQUIRIES SHOULD BE ADDRESSED TO
dpaenquiry@googlemail.com

Newsletter issued to Amateur Members of the Dance Promotersʼ Association by the Management Executive
Committee of the Dance Promotersʼ Association.




